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Par tnership Puts Land First

As the snow melts and the ground warms, hundreds of 
plants come to life at the Jackman Creek Conservation 
Area.  The understory that connects the forests of the 
North Cascade foothills to the Skagit River is carpeted with 
wildflowers, ferns, and mosses.  The area is also home to an 
array of wildlife. 

“I took a baby raccoon by surprise on a site visit last year,” 
said Skagit Land Trust’s Stewardship Manager Regina 
Wandler.  “The surprise on his face was a good thing.  Seeing 
a human was not a normal occurrence for him.” 

Jackman Creek is one of nine properties that was 
transferred from The Nature Conservancy (TNC) to Skagit 
Land Trust this spring.  These properties, totalling 1,024 
acres, connect vast areas of protected lands of the Upper 
Skagit to vital river channels.  

Parcel by parcel we can knit together a whole ecosystem. 

A desire to protect bald eagle habitat is what first motivated 
TNC and other community partners to conserve many of 
these properties 30 years ago.  They were part of the conservation of 8,000 acres that now make up the 

Skagit River Bald Eagle Natural Area.  Buy-in from the surrounding 
community led to the Skagit Eagle Festival.  Now in its 30th year, the 
festival attracts thousands of visitors each January to the communities 
of Concrete, Rockport, and Marblemount to view hundreds of bald 
eagles. 

“It was the endangered bald eagle that brought The Nature 
Conservancy to the Skagit in the 1970’s.  And it was the salmon - that 
eagles and so many other species depend on – that sustained our 
attention through the years.  As we look to the future it’s the people.  

People need to steward this landscape; and they will benefit for generations from its natural beauty 
and abundance,” said TNC Strategic Partnerships Director Bob Carey.  “Skagit Land Trust is the perfect 
organization to make sure these connections between people and nature endure.” 

Continued on page 3...
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Bald Eagles captured by Lee Mann
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Dear Members and Partners, 
 

I imagine 25 years ago the Trust’s founders probably weren’t sitting around the kitchen 
table discussing porta pottys for kids visiting trust properties.  But, oh how far we have 
come.  Those of you who were unwavering early members, set us on a course to save 
the fabric of the Skagit, not just a pretty property here or there.  Now with all 1,500 
plus of you helping and the terrific partnerships we have formed, we are far into our 
goal of saving land for tomorrow.  So far in fact, that those “future generations” are 
getting to know and love the land you help us to protect. 

At the Trust’s 25th Annual Meeting we asked the question “What do you hope is 
featured in the Trust’s 50th Anniversary video in 2041?”  A major voice we heard 
was seeing more young people involved.  Four years ago the Trust began a Youth 
Conservation Program.  In just the past year, we held 35 youth events on our lands 
with 550 participants.  We also hosted several college internships.  Skagit County has 
a diverse student population with over 50% of Mount Vernon Schools identifying as 
Latino.  Our youth program reflects this diversity.

In the Skagit, there are numerous organizations reaching youth through 
environmental education.  We knew that we should partner, not duplicate.  We also 
knew that, unlike other groups, we own and manage a lot of natural land.  Our key 
question was; how do we effectively share this resource?  This past year under the 
leadership of Trust staff Lisa Miller and Hannah Williams, we partnered with ten 
different groups.  Carly Feiro, a teacher we work with at Emerson alternative high 
school in Mount Vernon said, “A lot of these students don’t have an opportunity to go 
outside when they get home.  They might have siblings to take care of or no access to 
transportation.  But after visiting these sites, many of them have asked, “Is this a place 
where we can return on our own?”

Yes!  Skagit Land Trust is now selecting a group of our conservation areas near schools 
to develop into Conservation Classrooms.  These are places where teachers, students, 
and youth clubs can use natural areas as learning landscapes and extended classrooms 
on their own.  Lyman Elementary School has been a 
wonderful pioneer of the concept.  They are on their 
5th visit, by foot, to our Lyman Slough Conservation 
Area.  Richard Raisler says, “As a land steward I 
participate as a “grandfather” might while visiting his 
grandchildren; observing the enthusiasm, joy, and 
curiosity of these young conservationists, answering 
and asking questions, and being aware of what their 
young eyes and minds see.  It is a joy.”
 

…we can only imagine, happily, what they will be 
talking about at the Trust’s Annual Meeting in 2041!

Molly Doran, Executive Director

Thank you for saving land for these future generations.
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Continued from page 1...

 “These properties are part of a larger strategy of conservation and protection,” said Phil Kincare, Skagit 
Land Trust Steward for several Suiattle River conservation areas that are part of the transfer.  “Many are the 
connecting piece between dense forests and scenic rivers vital to the lifecycle of wildlife in the area.”   
 

Wandler remembers coming upon the bedding grounds and tracks of a cougar 
on the border of U.S. Forest Service lands and the Suiattle River Conservation 
Area.  “Forest service property is mostly highlands and mountainsides, whereas 
Skagit Land Trust owns a lot of lowland properties - valleys that lead down to 
the water.  Wildlife need both spaces to support their seasonal migrations.” 

Trust Conservation Director Michael Kirshenbaum hopes that the continued 
preservation of the TNC properties can help another endangered animal, the 
Cascade Fisher.  Once abundant in the North Cascades region, unregulated 
harvest, loss of habitat, and predator control campaigns have caused the near 
extinction of this member of the weasel family.  The Fisher requires a lot of territory to roam, hunt, and 
breed.  A reintroduction of the Fisher to the North Cascades ecosystem is scheduled for this fall, led by 
Conservation Northwest, the Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife, and the National Park Service.   

“I get really excited thinking about the fact that it could be on one of these new Trust properties where, for 
example, the Fisher makes its way from the Glacier Peak Wilderness to the Suiattle River,” Kirshenbaum said. 

Protecting the watershed of the Skagit. 
 

For six years Skagit Land Trust has worked with TNC to steward their properties located on four rivers and 
three creeks that feed into the Skagit River.  Many of them feature important salmon habitat. 

“It’s not common to have this much time to get to know a property before putting together a management 
plan,” said Wandler.  “It has allowed us to think about how we can be the best stewards of these properties.” 

 

Skagit Land Trust’s stewardship team has volunteer opportunities planned to 
engage the community with each unique property, some of which are so remote 
that they are not easily accessed without Trust staff.  At the Trillium Conservation 
Area, a hike straight up a long ravine reveals a steep 1,000 foot rock cliff draped 
in lush green moss.  The presence of such thick, undisturbed vegetation is a sign 
that the area is great for wildlife. 

On the Cascade River South 2 
property Wandler has spotted a 
sensitive type of lichen that can only 
grow in places with high air quality.  
The shallow soil and open nature of 
the site supports a large variety of 

plants such as wildflowers and berries, which in turn provide 
food for wildlife in the area.  This new property is adjacent to two 
other Trust conservation areas, ensuring the protection of a large 
portion of Cascade River shoreline. 

“TNC put the land first,” said Trust Executive Director Molly Doran.  “As pioneers in conservation they were 
creative and bold enough to ask themselves, ‘Who should steward these lands for the next 100 years?’  This 
led them to transfer some of their much-loved properties to us.  We are honored.”

The endangered Cascade Fisher. If 
we save the land, they may come!

Michael Kirshenbaum at Trillium

Lichen hanging from the trees at Cascade River South
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New Land Acquisitions

Upper Skagit Burke – This acquisition near Marblemount preserves 
20 acres of forested floodplain.  The purchase, together with an adjacent 
conservation easement held by Skagit Land Trust, protects 1350 feet 
of high quality salmon habitat along the shores of the wild and scenic 
Skagit River.  

Day Creek Meadows  – Skagit Land Trust  has acquired 40 acres along 
the Skagit River, adjacent to 21 acres already owned by the Trust.  Two 
sloughs flow through these lands, reflecting how the dynamic Skagit 
River has shifted throughout the years, creating wonderful habitat.   A 
wildlife camera set up by the Trust here has captured pictures of elk, 
deer and bobcat visiting the property.   

This April outgoing Board President Sara Young passed the baton to incoming President Warren Walz.  
Sara served as President for two years, overseeing 20 conservation projects, including The Nature 
Conservancy project, through all of their stages.  A huge thank you goes out to Sara for her willingness 
to help save land no matter the time of day. 
 

Warren Walz has served on Skagit Land Trust’s Board of Directors since 2014.  A CPA with nearly 40 
years experience, Warren is currently a member/owner at Williams & Nulle, PLLC.  He participates 
in the Port of Anacortes Airport Advisory Committee, Anacortes Chapter of the Washington Pilots 
Association, Anacortes Rotary and the Anacortes Yacht Club.

Board Of Directors Update

Rusty Kuntze returned to the board this spring after a year hiatus.  Rusty worked for the Swinomish 
Tribe for 25 years, most recently as Chief Judge of the Tribal Court.  He has a B.A. from Columbia 
University’s J.D. UNH Law School. He and his wife Libby Mills are conservation easement donors to 
the Trust.  Rusty first joined the Board in 2006.  

Roger Fuller also joined the Board of Directors in April.  Roger is an Ecosystem Scientist, Research 
Associate, and Instructor at WWU.  He is also a member of Skagit Climate Science Consortium.  He 
has expertise in estuarine ecology, restoration ecology, climate change impacts, climate change 
adaptation, and decision-support tools. He has worked on climate science issues specific to the Skagit 
since 2010.
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Volunteers are vital to the success of Skagit Land Trust, and they are involved in almost every 
aspect of the work we do. Volunteering is also a great way to get to know Trust staff, fellow 
members, and the properties conserved by Skagit Land 
Trust.  Most importantly, you will help save land.

Opportunities range from stewardship events such as 
planting native vegetation, to acting as an outreach 

ambassador at local community events, or helping with monthly office tasks.  Our 
committees are also a great way to get involved and help the Trust complete the 
mission to save land for current and future generations.  

In addition to our regular stewardship events, we are looking 
to add members to our auction and development committees.  
More information is available on our website, skagitlandtrust.
org, click on Get Involved.  If you are interested in offering your 
knowledge and skills in any capacity to help protect land in 
Skagit County, please contact us, volunteer@skagitlandtrust.org 
or 360-428-7878.

Volunteers Needed!

Getting Kids Out in Nature
Skagit Land Trust has been working with the Kulshan Creek Youth Program 
for the past two years.  The program serves youth ages 5-18 from the 
Mount Vernon apartment communities of Kulshan Creek, Harrison, and 
Casa de San Jose.  It is a partnership between the US Forest Service, 
National Park Service, Mount Vernon Police Department, Catholic Housing 
Services and North Cascades Institute.   
 

“I enjoy having a host for our field trips that also 
shares our same beliefs,” said Program Director 

Orlando Garcia of the partnership between the Trust and Kulshan.  “We both want to get 
urban students into the outdoors and have them get to know their surrounding local public 
lands.”  
 

Skagit Land Trust’s Conservation Areas provide engaging environments for kids who may 
never have visited a nature trail or wild land.  
 

“Partnering with Skagit Land Trust has given the kids the opportunity to call themselves land 
stewards, and they love it!  They learn from community members who have been taking care 
of the area for years, which makes it that much more special,” said Kylee Beard from Catholic 

Housing Services.  

“On our most recent trip we were removing invasive species, and replacing them with 
new plants.  You’d think kids would prefer planting over weeding but they could not 
get enough of digging up roots and finding worms and bugs!  They always have fun 
exploring the Skagit Land Trust properties and my favorite part comes at the end of each 
trip when Lisa tells the participants, ‘You are always welcome to come back here for more 
exploring.’  This partnership introduces urban youth to the fun waiting for them just 

beyond the city limits, and all over Skagit County.” 
 

The Trust is expanding the partnership with the Kulshan Creek Youth Program.  The hope is to encourage these kids to 
explore the outdoors, build their confidence, and inspire the next generation of land conservationists.

Kulshan Kids at Lyman Slough

Kulshan Kids at Minkler Lake
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Citizen Scientists

Amphibians are an excellent indicator of environmental health.  Due to their moist, permeable skins they are 
vulnerable to changes in water availability and quality.  Many species migrate between the water (for breeding) and 
the land (for foraging and over-wintering), making them susceptible to habitat changes and micro-climate variations.  
Amphibian populations benefit other wildlife, as they are a food source for many predators and reduce excessive 
richness of nutrients by consuming zooplankton and algae.  Many scientific reports have documented declines in 
amphibian populations, highlighting the need for data collection to determine potential causes and develop ways to 
improve amphibian habitat.  During the 2017 amphibian monitoring season, 23 citizen science volunteers and land 
stewards contributed over 155 hours in the search for amphibians and their egg masses.  Nine Trust properties were 
surveyed with the following results.  Thank you to all of the citizen scientists that participated!

Amphibian Monitoring

After a large maple tree blew down on 
one of our properties, these baby herons 
were stranded. Thanks to some amazing 
volunteer land stewards and a volunteer 
from Wolf Hollow, the Trust was able to 
rescue six baby Great Blue Herons. They 
were transported to Wolf Hollow Wildlife 
Rehabilitation Center to recover.  Skagit 
Land Trust citizen scientists counted 546 
nests at the March Point Herony this year.

Heron Rescue

Volunteer citizen scientists at Big Lake Wetlands counting Northern Red-Legged Frog egg masses
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Save Land for Tomorrow- Every Month!
Become a Sustaining Member with a monthly donation to Skagit Land Trust.  Sustainers provide an 
ongoing base of community support that helps us to plan into the future.  Support Skagit Land Trust in 
an easy, convenient way via your checking account and our bank.  

An ACH Recurring Payment is a secure way to withdraw ongoing payments directly from your checking 
account instead of charging your credit card.  There are benefits for both you and Skagit Land Trust should 
you choose to use this option, as the Trust incurs fewer processing fees, so more money goes to directly 
support protection of the land you love. Your monthly payments continue unless you tell us to stop, but 
we will check in with you each year.

It’s simple to sign up. Just fill out the form found on the next page, and return to us. There is no 
minimum amount: $5 a month may only buy one coffee drink, but it goes a long way in saving the places 
you love.

“We are Charter Members of Skagit Land Trust and 
took pride in sending those first checks that laid the 
foundation for the organization.  We supported the 
Trust then, and have continued to support it ever 
since.  Automatic monthly donations work well for 
us, offering us an easy way to donate.  Trying to 
simplify our lives, it only makes sense.  And it makes 
it easy to look at what else we have left to give: like 
at the auction or end of the year contribution. “ 

- Howard and Thais Armstrong

Member Events & Programs

Summer Events - Please RSVP online, or call 360-428-7878 to sign up
 

June 10 - Birdwatching Walk with Skagit Audubon at Lyman Slough, 8:30am-12:30pm
June 10 - Volunteer Event - Invasive Policeman’s Helmet Weed Removal at TNC Smith in Rockport, 9:00am-12:00pm
June 16 - Volunteer Event - Invasive Butterfly Bush Weed Removal at Day Creek Slough, 9:00am-12:00pm
June 17 - Volunteer Appreciation and Outreach Picnic - Howard Miller State Park, 12:00pm-4:00pm
June 24 - Barr Creek Foraging Walk with Marlee Mountain, (Rockport Area) 2:00pm-4:00pm
July 8 - Jackman Creek Plant Walk, (Concrete Area) 10:00am-12:00pm
July 13 - Plein Air Painting with the Salish Sea Plein Air Painters at Barney Lake, 9:00am-1:00pm
July 16 - South Skagit Bicycle Ride with Skagit Bicycle Club, 10:00am-1:00pm
July 21 - Volunteer Event - Third Friday Stewardship, Location TBD, 9:00am-12:00pm
July 23 - Skagit Land Trust Annual Picnic at Northern State Recreational Area, 11:am-1:30pm
August 10 - Plein Air Painting with the Salish Sea Plein Air Painters at Ann Wolford Park near Lyman,  9:00am-1:00pm
August 20 - Nature Journaling at the Cascade River Conservation Easement near Marblemount, 10:00am-2:00pm
August 26 - Birdwatching Walk with Skagit Audubon, Location TBD, 8:30am-12:30pm

Learn more about all of these events and RSVP on our website, skagitlandtrust.org
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Go Paperless and Cardless!

ACH Recurring Payment Authorization Form

Schedule your membership payment to be automatically deducted monthly from your checking account. No card 
fees!  Just complete this form and return to Skagit Land Trust.

Recurring Payments make your life easier:  It’s convenient, timely, and an economical way to spread out payment of 
your membership dues. There is no minimum monthly amount required. 

Here’s how Recurring Payments work:  You authorize regularly scheduled charges to your checking account. Unless 
requested otherwise, you will be charged on the 20th of each month. You agree that no prior notification will be 
provided unless the date changes, in which case you will receive advance notice from us. Payments will continue until 
you submit a letter of cancellation at least 10 days before the next payment is scheduled.  Questions? Call or email 
Martha at:  marthaf@skagitlandtrust.org or 360-428-7878

Please complete the form below and return to Skagit Land Trust, PO Box 1017, Mount Vernon, WA 98273:

I ___________________________________________ authorize Skagit Land Trust to charge my bank account 
indicated below on the 20th of each month for payment of my monthly membership dues. 

I would like to pay the amount of $_______ per month for a total of $___________ per year.

Start ACH Payments the 20th of the month of __________________, 2017

Billing Address________________________________________________________________

Phone_________________________________  Email_________________________________

Checking Account Information:	 		  **we do not share your email**

Name on Account______________________________________________________________

Account Number__________________________________ ** you can also include a VOIDED check

Bank Routing # ____________________________________ if you want us to fill this section in **

Bank City/State ____________________________________

Where to Find the Routing Number on Your Check
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Member Events & Programs

25th Anniversary Auction & Dinner a Success

Thank you to the 275 guests who attended Skagit Land Trust’s Annual 
Auction & Dinner on March 25, 2017.  Thanks also to the 200+ businesses, 50+ 
volunteers, and dozen sponsors who supported the Trust.  Together we raised 
$115,000, plus a $30,000 match for local land in one night!

Save the date for our 12th Annual Auction & Dinner - March 10, 2018 
at the Wa Walton Event Center at the Swinomish Lodge.

Save the Date 
5th Annual Conservation Social
 

Connecting to the Past, Looking to the Future 
 

Thursday, November 9, 2017 5pm-7:30pm 

Museum of Northwest Art, La Conner
 

Join us for an evening of presentations and fun!  This annual social event inspires us to participate in local land 
conservation by cultivating connections to the land via conservation-minded speakers from the community.  
 

This is a free event with a Call for Conservation donation request during the evening.  RSVP early!  Visit 
skagitlandtrust.org for details or call 360-428-7878. 
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MEMORIAL AND IN HONOR GIFTS
APRIL 1, 2016 - MARCH 31, 2017

In Memory of Rita and Don Fisher
Barbara and Gene Kiver

In honor of Elizabeth and Ethan Goldberg
John and Linda Hunt

In Memory of Jerry Haegele
Diane Bednarz and Peter Jepson 
Martha Bray and John Day
Molly Doran and Andrew Cline 
Anne and Jack Middleton
Marlene and Jim Moore 
Betty Rockwell

In honor of Jan Hersey and Jay Ham
Molly Doran and Andrew Cline

In honor of John and Linda Hunt
James Hunt
Martha Wilson
Carrie Zerjav and Nathan Moore

In honor of John, Linda, Marcia Hunt 
and Steve Hulsey
Martha Wilson

In honor of Marcia Hunt and Steve Hulsey
James Hunt

In Memory of Paul Johnson
Kim Kusick

In honor of Bob Keller and Pat Karlberg
Peter Frazier 
George Lawson

In Memory of Teresa Kolp
Patricia and Edward Cowgill

In memory of Keith Kraft
Jim and Levy Scheltens

In Memory of Art Larvie
Liz McNett Crowl and Todd McNett

In Memory of Richard Mitling
Patricia and Edward Cowgill

In memory of LaVerne L. Mohundro
W.M. Mike Mohundro

In Memory of Kate Morgan
Dan and Donna Brauer

In Honor of Renata Maybruck
Laura Brent

In Honor of the births of Thomas Ryan 
and Arthur Fuhrmann
Beth Kraig and Suzanne Klinger

In Honor of Bernie Sanders
George Jay and Sue Shellenberger

In Memory of Vern & Alma Sapp
Rick and Cynthia Sapp

In Memory of Robert Schaedler UDT 36 Team 1
Jean Hawkins

In Memory of Harold Shimer
Patricia and Edward Cowgill

In memory of June Thomas
Cecil Thomas

In memory of Paul and June Thronsen
Carol and Jon Engels

In Memory of John Tursi
Diane Bednarz and Peter Jepson 
Martha Bray and John Day
Molly Doran and Andrew Cline
Gerri and John Gunn
Marjorie Martin
Gloria Zillig

In honor of Ger Van Den Engh
Richard Trask

In honor of the Von Pressentin 
and Martin Families
Lea Von Pressentin

In honor of Keith and Jan Wiggers
Robert and Judith Higgins
Herb and Christine Sargo

In honor of Ken and Anne Winkes
Mary Carr
Gus Winkes

In memory of Marjorie Anderson
Dan and Donna Brauer

In Memory of Norm Ainslie
Ann Dursch
W Horkans 
Joan Knowles and Howard Dawson
Tim Manns and Brenda Cunningham
Pamela Pritzl

In Memory of Boots Anderson
Scott Magorien and 
Susan Hayton Magorien
Holiday Matchett

In Memory of Sophie and Barney
Anne Braaten

In Memory of Beryl Belisle
Karen and Jeffrey Ross

In Honor of Greg Bown and Jennifer Bown
Judy Bown

In honor of Victoria and Jim Brown
John and Linda Hunt

In Memory of Mr. George Bucher
Nadene Frazier - Westphall

In memory of Abby Miller Busche
Susan and Fred F. Miller

In Memory of Earl Cahail
Gerald Tuttle

In Memory of Nancy Callaghan
Suzy and Jay Wakefield

In memory of Lois and Cleve Chase
Rebecca Cannon

In Memory of Warren (Cronk) Cronkhite
Robert and Catherine Betz

In honor of Ann Dursch
Jane Brandt

In honor of Ben and Lois Englebright
Larry and Alba Stevens 
Annette Woolsey and Jim Shiflett

In Memory of Eve Deiser
Richard Bergner
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BUSINESS AND ORGANIZATION SUPPORTERS
APRIL 1, 2016 - MARCH 31, 2017

Leader ($5,000 and up) 
Brad E. Furlong, P.S.
Shell Puget Sound Refinery 
 
Conservator ($1,000 - $4,999) 
Allstate Insurance - Annette Booth 
Bank Of The Pacific 
Skagit Bank 
Stratum Group 
 
Benefactor ($500 - $999) 
Commonwealth Financial Network 
Empirical Wealth Management 
Foothills Toyota 

Lautenbach Industries 
Skagit Law Group PLLC 
 
Patron ($250 - $499) 
Adaptive Law Firm PS
Hexcel Corporation
Karen Homitz, DDS, PLLC
Land Title and Escrow Co Of Skagit and 
Island County
Lisser & Associates
Miller Consulting
Oliver-Hammer Clothes Shop Inc
Skagit Marketing
Skagit River Steel and Recycling, Inc.

Wiggins Nursery Co
 
Supporters ($99 and under)
BIKESPOT
Robert W. Baird and Company
 Brown-Lindquist Group
Skagit Guided Adventures

Gifts of Land  
Winston & Elaine J Anderson 
Ron & Barbara Carstens 
Quattro Properties 

Skagit Wild Bird Supply
Terre-Source LLC
 
Sponsor ($100 - $249)
Aleutian Boat Works
Christianson’s Nursery, LTD
Cline Consulting, LLC
Coldwell Banker Bain
Concrete Nor’West
Fred Meyer Community Rewards
John L Scott - Anacortes
Perennial Pleasures
Sauk Mountain Pottery
Semrau Engineering and Surveying
The Language Exchange, Inc.

What They Left Us

In the past year we have lost some foundational members of Skagit Land Trust. We miss them and will always hold 
them close for all they did.  Going from left to right,  Jerry Haegele, Trust board member for 24 years who gave us 
many of our systems; Senator Harriet Spanel, defender, leader and advocate for our community and environment; 
David Farrow, who helped us see the Skagit knit together from the sky; Brian Scheuch, board member of many 
conservation organizations who understood collaboration works; Clayton James, who captured the beauty of the 
Skagit in his art and our hearts; Dr. Jim Ford, a beloved community leader, environmentalist, and teacher; John Tursi, 
a self-starter who loved the Skagit with all his heart, becoming a philanthropist, conservationist, and friend to many; 
Bob Keller, conservation leader, teacher and CE donor who walked his talk and left us with his wisdom.  Not pictured, 
are Trust friends Norman Ainslie, Boots Anderson, Joan Casey, and Barbara Seeburger.  We miss them all.
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BUSINESS AND ORGANIZATION SUPPORTERS
APRIL 1, 2016 - MARCH 31, 2017

Friends Of the Forest 
Fremont Brewing
Harrington-Schiff Foundation
Horizons Foundation
Hugh and Jane Ferguson Foundation 
Linnemann Family Foundation 
Museum Of Northwest Art 
The Nature Conservancy, WA
Norcliffe Foundation
North American Wetlands Conservation
Puget Sound Energy Foundation
Satterberg Foundation
Seattle City Light
Seattle Foundation 
Samish Indian Nation 
Skagit Audubon Society 
Skagit Bicycle Club 
Skagit Climate Science Consortium
Skagit Community Foundation
Skagit County Natural Resources Dept.
Skagit County Parks & Recreation
Skagit Fisheries Enhancement Group 
Skagit Healthy Communities 
Skagit River Systems Cooperative
Skagit Soil & Water Conservation District 
Stillaguamish Tribes 
Swinomish Indian Tribal Community
Temcov Foundation
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
U.S. Forest Service
WA State Salmon Recovery Funding Board 

Matching Gifts
Amazon Smile Foundation 
Bill & Melinda gates Foundation
Boeing Gift Matching Program 
Fred Meyer Community Rewards
Microsoft Matching Program 
Puget Sound Energy Foundation 
Shell Oil Company Matching Gifts

Business/Organization In-Kind 

5b’s Bakery
Amaryllis
Anacortes Brewery
Anacortes Candles
Anacortes Cinemas
Anacortes Community Theater
Anacortes Kayak Tours
Anelia’s Kitchen
Anne’s Coffee
Anthony’s Restaurants
Art for the Heart
Audio Video Resource Inc.
Azusa Farm  Garden
Big Lake Trees
Bistro San Martin
Blue Heron Farm
Boundary Bay Brewery
Bow Hill Blueberries
Brown Lantern Alehouse
Calico Cupboard Cafe and Bakery
Calle
Campfire Samish
Caravan Gallery
Carpenter Creek Farm
Carpenter Creek Winery
Charlton Glassworks
Chuckanut Manor Seafood and Grill
Ciao Thyme
Coastal Farm and Ranch
COHO Liquidation
Compass Wines
Conway Muse
Cottons
Country Lady
Cravings Bakery and Cafe
Crystal Seas Kayaking
Dad’s Diner
Dakota Art Store
Deception Distilling, LLC
Dimity O’Neil
Ducks Unlimited Inc
E and E Lumber, Inc
Earthenworks
Easton’s Books
Edgewater Garden Club Of Samish Island
Embellish
Erath Winery
Everett Aqua Sox
Farmstrong Brewing Co.
Fidalgo Artisan Yarn Company
Fidalgo Bay Resort
Fine Feathered Friends
Flyers Restaurant
Fremont Brewing Company

Frida’s Gourmet Mexican
Frontier Building Supply
Funtime Promotions
Gere-a-Deli
Gretchen’s
Guemes Island Resort
Hedgerow
Hedlin Farms
Heritage Flight Museum
Homeward Bound
Horizon Audio & Video
Island Adventures
Island Express Charters
J P Automotive
Jalillah’s Cookies
Johnny Picasso’s
Kaptein’s Ace Hardware
Karl’s Paints
Kelley’s BBQ
King Arthur Flour
La Conner Channel Lodge
La Conner Thai Garden
Lee and Bryce Mann Photography
Lefeber Turf Farm
LeMay Family Collection Foundation
Lewis, Katherine
Lincoln Theatre
Lost In The Groove
Lost River Winery
Max Dale’s Steak & Chop House
McIntyre Hall
McMenamins
The Methow Conservancy
Miss May’s Creative Learning Store
Mount Baker Theatre
Mount Vernon Red Apple
The Mountaineers Books 
Natural Ceramic Vision
Nell Thorn Waterfront Bistro & Pub
North Cascades Institute
North Star Diner
Northwest Brewers Supply
Northwest Fine Furnishing
Pasek Cellars
PAVE Jewelry & Design Studio
Pelindaba Lavender
Penguin Coffee
Porterhouse
Rexville Grocery
Rick Steves
Ristretto Coffee Lounge & Wine Bar
Riversong Farm
Robert Mitchell Glass Studio
Rosebar Garden Art
Ryann Michele & Company

Salt & Vine
Samish Island Cards
San Juan Airlines
San Juan Preservation Trust
SeaBear Smokehouse
Seattle Opera
Seattle Public Theater
Seeds Bistro and Bar
Shambala Bakery
Sheely’s Floral  Gift
Skagit County PUD
Skagit Gardens
Skagit Maid Creamery
Skagit River Brewery
Skagit Symphony
Skagit Valley Food Co-op
Skagit Valley Gardens
Snug Harbor Resort
Sprouts Clothing
Stevens Pass Mountain Resort
Stowe’s Shoes and Clothing
Strauss Jewelers
Sun Mountain Lodge
Swinomish Casino and Lodge
Taylor Shellfish Farms
Territorial Seed
The Heron Inn & Day Spa
The Stall
The Vintages
The Wood Merchant
Tides Of Anacortes
Train Wreck Bar and Grill
Tri Dee Arts
Trumpeter Public House
Tulip Town
Tweets
Union Tavern
Valley Shine Distillery
Washington Bulb Corp
Wild Fibers
Wilhoit, Steve
William Bounds Custom Framing
Wilson Picture Framing
Woodland Park Zoo
Work Outfitters
Young’s Wood Art
 
Grants, Foundations, & Nonprofits
ALEA 
AmeriCorp
Anonymous Foundations (2)
Burning Foundation
Conservation Reserve Enhancement Program 
Emerson High School 
Fidalgo Fly Fishers
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Legacy Builder ($10,000 and up)
Claude Blackburn and Family 
Jean Heflin 
Joan Casey 
Hella and Harold Lee 
Gary A. Richardson 
Deborah Smeltzer and David Kingsbury 
Barbara Trask and Ger van den Engh  
John Tursi 
Tim  Volwiler

Conservator($5,000 - $9,999)
Ruth Adamitz 
Elaine and J. Winston Anderson 
Teresa Bledsoe 
Robert Coffey and Deborah North 
John and Linda Hunt 
Barbara Seeburger 
Ken and Anne Winkes 
Stan Zyskowski

Steward ($2,500 - $4,999)
Robert and Rebecca Gates
Ruth Heft
Doris Holmes
Steve and Robyn Johnson
Wendy and Hugh Kendrick
Rusty Kuntze and Libby Mills
Tim Manns and Brenda Cunningham
John and Patty Rose 

Leader ($1,000 - $2,499)
Paul Beaudet and David Wertheimer
Allison Beezer and Mary Kudla
Gary and Susan Brown
Arden and Stuart Charles
Mike and Dianne Crawford
Virginia Darvill
Mary and Robert Dickinson
Ann Dursch
James Eberhardt
Corwin Fergus
Bill and Arlene French
Kristine and Roger Goodan
Jay Ham and Jan Hersey
Jean Hawkins
Ted and Carol Hegg
Darwin Helmuth
Diane and Samuel Hill
Beau MacGregor and Ryan Castle
Janice Martin and Doug Robinson
Marjorie Martin
William and Diana McGaw
Tara McGown and Kevin Crozier
Curtis Miller and Shirley Solomon
Kenneth Oates
Sheila and Ronald Pera
Kit Rawson and Kathy Thornburgh
Nancy and David Ridgway
Tom Robbins
Karen and Jeffrey Ross
Robert and Myrna Sherman
Kate Stewart and Deborah DeWolfe
Barb and Dan Symonds

Daniel Martin and Patsy Botsford-Martin
Renata and Darren Maybruck
Ruth McNally
Richard Mellon
Anne and Jack Middleton
Gunnard Modin
Therese S. Ogle
Lorna and Dennis Parent
Mark and Irene Perry
Steffany Raynes and Lin Skavdahl
Ted and Doris Rempel
Scott and Martha Rhodes
Bruce Rooney and Sandra Lane
Kathleen H. Root
Rick and Cynthia Sapp
Herb and Christine Sargo
Robert and Emma Schroder
David and Eddylee Scott
Shasserre Family Fund
Sue Skillman and Phil Fenner
Terence and Lois Slotemaker
Linda Speck and Ken Willis
Charles Stavig
Irene and Shawn Steffens
Larry and Alba Stevens
Richard and Daphne Storwick
Ann Tanner
Jan and Bob Tivel
Richard Trask
Kathryn Utter
Jeanne and Craig Wallin
Don Wick
Gary Wickman
April and Brian Williamson
Martha Wilson
Suzanne and Caroll Wood
Danielle and Mark Young
Carrie Zerjav and Nathan Moore
Gloria Zillig
Gerald and Mary Zyskowski 

Family ($100 - $249)
Evelyn Adams
Glenda Alm and Richard Kent
Frances Ambrose and Steve Hunter
Robert Anderson
Caroline and Brian Baldie
Barbara Courtney
Mary Kay Barbieri
Anne and Bob Barry
Anne Basye
Helen Baumgartner
Sharon Beach
Angela Bedlington
Bob and Pat Bell
Al and Sue Berger
Richard Bergner
Beth Owens and Greg Roberts
Joline and Frank Bettendorf
Coizie and Dicken Bettinger
Robert and Catherine Betz
Greg and Sue Bishop
Cathryn and Graeme Blake
John and Gail Boggs

Warren and Linda Walz
Russ Weiser
Keith and Jan Wiggers
Annette Woolsey and Jim Shiflett
Jennifer and William Woyski
Philip and Carolynne Wright
Sara Young and Wade Melton
Jim and Karen Zielinski
 
Guardian($500 - $999)
Joanne Abelson and Chris Goelz
Kathryn Alexandra
Howard and Thais Armstrong
Mark and Karen Backman
Judy and Peter Bangs
Judy Bown
Karen Bunney
Joost A. Businger and Marianne Kooiman
Richard and Jacqueline Cabe
Rebecca Cannon
Janan and Alan Carter
Charles Schultz and Terri Bakke-Schultz
Bill and Edie Clark
Bert Clay and Carrol Hutchinson
Patricia and Edward Cowgill
Paul Dinnel and Vicki McNeil
Ivar and Phyllis Dolph
Molly Doran and Andrew Cline
Maggie and George Downing
Diane Eiesland
John and Marie Erbstoeszer
Nancy Fox
James Fukuyama
David and Catherine Hall
Jana and James Hanson
Mary Mae Hardt and Scott Andrews
Carol and Kit Harma
Bill Hayton and Laurence McCulloch
Larry and Josie Hedgpeth
Jerry and Linda Henry
Kate and Gary Henry
Robert and Judith Higgins
Steve and Gail Hopley
Chuck Howell and Charlene Day
Marcia Hunt
Margarete and John Insull
Lisa and Mike Janicki
Kirk Johnson and Lori Nordgulen
Patricia Karlberg
George Lawson
Linda and Charles Talman
Robert and Susan Lynch
Thomas Mayes and Tami Thomas
Gail and Michael McCormick
Phil McLoud
Liz McNett Crowl and Todd McNett
Sue Mehler
Anita Meyer and Josh Greenberg
Marlene and Jim Moore
William and Sally Pfeifer
Susan and Jerry Posten
Lynn and Norman Prewitt
Denny and Laurie Quirk
Peter Remick and Sandy Krot

Richard and Nancy Robblee
Betty Rockwell
“Samish Indian Nation
Attn: Angie and Scott Rutherford”
Jennifer and Mike Sevigny
Skagit Audubon Society
Gail Smith and Frances Chalmers
Dennis Stanchfield and Susan Radkins
Linda and Stephen Summers
Kate Szurek
Suzy and Jay Wakefield
Thomas Wilmore
Susan Wilson and Eric Hall
Ben and Sloane Winkes

Supporter ($250 - $499)
Barb and Dick Abbott
David Adams and Greta Movassaghi
Richard Baldwin
Sally Balmer
Liz and Michael Bart
Diane Bednarz and Peter Jepson
Jane Billinghurst and Thomas Lebovsky
Franklin E Bjorseth
Bob and Nina Boudinot
Martha Bray and John Day
Jeff Brown and Margaret Catzen-Brown
Kelly Bush and Russ Dalton
Ann Childs and Stephen Thornton
Eileen Coan and Ross McConahey
Morty Cohen and Kathryn Cavil
Alice Collingwood
Bob and Ann Corbett
Debbie and Darrell Cornelius
Guy Davidson
Linda and Scott DeGraw
William Dougall
Carol and Jon Engels
Fidalgo Fly Fishers
Judy Fisher
Art and Robyn Fournier
Lynn Freeman
Friends of the Forest
Roger Fuller and Mary Silva
Carolyn and Ed Gastellum
H. Albert Green
Thomas Gregerson
David and Deborah Hall
Gabriel Hall
Ramona Hammerly
Lief and Monica Hazelet
Mary Ruth and Phillip Holder
James Hunt
Elizabeth and Michael Jackets
Ryan and Christina Jepperson
Ron and Susan Johnson
Lynne Jordan and Dennis Clark
Michael Kirshenbaum
Joan Knowles and Howard Dawson
Karen Krub
Trevor and Delberta Kyle
Karen Lewis-Hart and Derek Hart
Meredith and Rick Machin
Keith and Joan Magee
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Richard Raisler
Peggy Ratermann
Graham and Margaret Read
Dick Redmond
Lavone and Dick Reim
David Rempel
Jack and Cynthia Richardson
Roger Ridgway and Mary Jon Vance
Robert and Victoria Bourns
Robin LaRue
Gary and Valerie Robinson
Rod and Barbara Brown
The Rodman Family
Kevin and Heather Rogerson
Andrew C Ross and Laura Cailloux
Connie Saari
Sandra Tassel and Craig Lee
Laura Saunders
John and Teresa Schmoe
Dan Senour
Roupen and Shirley Shakarian
Howard and Kathy Shapiro
Lisa Shawver
Elizabeth Sheppard and Wm D. Badgeley
Fred and Susan Sievers
Marlies and John Slostad
Ann Slutsky
Jay Smith and Susan Wood
Dick Staples
Jane and John Stephens
Terry and Kathy Stevens
Daniel and Louise Stewart
Margaret Studer
Robert and Sherry Tamone
Bill Taylor and Diana Lee
Carol Taylor and Thomas Carson
Dennis and Mary Ann Taylor
Mary and Bob Taylor
Gerald Tuttle
Steve and Valerie Ufer
George and Laura Jane Viverette
Patricia Waite
Wendy Wall and Jon Richardson
Gary and Joy Walter
Daniel Walters and Mary Petty
Dederick Ward and Susan Parke
John and Jo Ann Webster
Regan Weeks and Scott Petersen
Hilda Weisberg
Dave Weitzel and Kayle Shulenberger
Ron and Jan Wesen
Terry and Marci Williams
Gus Winkes
David and Joanne Witiak
Kathy and John Yaeger
Jane Zillig and Paul Ingalls
Marisue Zillig
Valeri and Robert Zwick

Friend ($99 and under)
Brian Adams and Kecia Fox
Jeffry and Linda Allen
Dick Anderson
Myra and Dave Appel

Joan and Monte Asken
Mark and Ruth Backlund
Judy Baker
Meredith Baker
John and Nancy Barnard
Beth Basabe
Thomas and Nola Beeler
Jim and Jean Birdsall
Cindy Bjorklund
Rich and Feryll Blanc
Gary and Heidi Bletsch
Janet Boge
Jon and Ann Bowman
Lester and Winifred Bradford
Mary Brady
Dan and Donna Brauer
Phyllis Bravinder
Lisa Brenskelle
Christopher Brown
Dietrich and Anne Brunner
Joe Bucek and Mary Heath
Robert Burden
Coleman Byrnes
Bonnie Campbell
Catherine Carter
Asher and Cindy Cohen
Erin Conroy
Gerry Cook and Hannah Sullivan
Helen Coverdale and Richard Hayton
Allen Craney
Janet Cray
Daniel Penttila
Karen and Richard Davis
Pat and Dick de La Chapelle
Lani Dodge
David and Clara Duff
Michael Earley
John Edison
Doug and Cheryl Everhart
Bob Everitt
Glen Fetters
Gloria and H.F. Fish
Lin Folsom
Marcia Fort
Martha Frankel and Tom McFall
Peter Frazier
Nadene Frazier - Westphall
Dianne Gaughan
Peter Goldfarb
J. Golding and P. K. Stewart
Phil Green
Sooze and Ben Grossman
Caitlin Guthrie
Merrilee Harrell
Louise Harris
Dyvon Havens
Bill Hebner
Bill and Cynthia Heft
Helen Heneks
Craig and Emily Hetherington
Bill Hlavacek and Gail Bohnhoff-Hlavacek
Fred Hodge
Sara Holahan
Cherie and Howard Holman

Ros Bond and Jill Marsden
Glenn and Teddie Bordner
Jackie Boss
Anne Braaten
Jane Brandt
Kalman Brauner and Amy Carlson
Laura Brent
Richard and Eleven Brocksmith
Paul and Mary Brower
Joseph Burdock
Jenna and Drew Burnett
BJ Carol
Mary Carr
Amy Carson
Betty Carteret and Eric Shen
Tim and Kirsten Colton
Barbara Corrigan
Mick Cowles and Patty Munday
Barbara Craner
Joan Cross
Shawn Crowley and Karen Petersen
Lee and Mary Sue Dallas
Larry D’Arienzo
Mary Davis
Gene and Marilyn Derig
Alice and Pete Dewell
Rosalie Dick
Bill and Holly Dietrich
Martha and Jim Donovan
Fonda and Ron Downs
Ralph Edfeldt
Jerry and Marilyn Eisner
Walt Enquist
Debbie Ensey
Cory and Naomi Ertel
Nick Fahey and Deborah Martin
Ron Feld and Lorna Klemanski
Jean Fike and Sandy Nunn
Rebecca Fletcher-Tighe and Jon Tighe
John Freeman
Rudy and Dolores Gahler
Judy and Todd Gamblewood
Ken and Joan Gard
Karen Gardiner and Philip Brown
Tim and Susan Gilmore
Gerri and John Gunn
Pete Haase
Ernie and Joan Handelmann
Fran Hansen
Fred and Ellen Hanson
Steph Harmon
Stephanie and Steve Harper
Joyce Harrell
Rebecca Heft
Anita Hendrickson
Herb and Theresa Goldston
Heidi and Matthew Hixson
T.H. and B.A. Hofer
Glen Hoff
Joyce Hollywood
Bill Hood
W Horkans
Pam and James Hoyle
Pattie Hutchins

J. Allen Smith
Beverly James
Jane Wagner and Bruce Bollert
Lauren Jaye and Billie Robinson
Jenny Baker
Stephen and Nancy Johnson
Diana Jordan-New
Leah Keefer and Owen Ward
Donna Keller
Kathy Kilcoyne and Jon Vanderheyden
Barbara and Gene Kiver
Bob Knowles
Dick and Doris Kohler
Beth Kraig and Suzanne Klinger
Jan Kramer
Von and Elizabeth Kuehn
Konrad Kurp
John Lee
Cort Liddell and Carolyn Sutton
Sara and Thomas Longworth
Barbara Lopuszynski
Robert and Ann Lundquist
Martha Macri
Mac Madenwald and Wendy Gray
Ann Magnano and Sheri Boddy
Father Paul Magnano
Glen and Kathryn Mahan
Barbara Marie and Gary Johnson
Teak and Anne Martin
Holiday Matchett
John McCallum
Kurt McCloud
Alec and Sandy McDougall
Morna McEachern and Grant Brockmeyer
Cynthia McGuiness
Phyllis and Donald McKeehen
Robert and Barbara Meier
John Meyer
Maggie Miller and Larry Stiles
Susan and Fred F. Miller
Doug Mills and Beverly Faxon
Lynda Mills
James and Gene Mizell
Kris Ekstrand Molesworth and Carl 
Molesworth
Janet Morgan
Bev and Jim Mowrer
Ginny Murphy
“Museum of Northwest Art 
Attn: Christopher Shainin”
Edward K. Newbold
George and Mary Jo Newbury
Gordon and Joanne Odegaard
Mike and Bonnie Olpin
Virginia and Stephen Orsini
Leo Osborne and Jane Lane
Simon and Carol Ottenberg
Del and Debi Ottinger
James Owens
Walter and Cathy Pfahl
Larry and Claire Pinnow
Sandy Pitler and Constance Parsons
Richelle Potter and Leo Kypuros
Karen and Doug Radcliffe
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Bryce Mann
Tim Manns
Barbara Marie
Marjorie Martin
Debi Mast
Kathleen McCarty
Ross McConahey
Todd McNett and Liz McNett Crowl
Katie McNett
Wade Melton
Bill  and Sandy Mersereau
Curtis Miller
Lisa Miller
Libby Mills
Jazz Morgan
Kari Odden
Therese Ogle
David and Sydney Olausen
Dimity O’Neil
Anita Ordonez
Leo Osborne
Carol Ottenberg
Beth Owens
Josh Parrott
Kevin Paul
Nancy Preg
Kit Rawson
Cynthia Richardson
Douglas (Doc) Risedorf
John Robbins
Craig Romano
Holmes Ron 
Valerie Rose
Belinda Rotton
Marlies Slostad
Roger Small
Deborah Smeltzer
Ada Snyder
Patrick Snyder
Brad Solomon
Ana Maria Spagna
Linda Speck
Anne Stapleton
Chris Straiter
Charles Talman
John Tesarik
Jan Tivel
Barbara Trask
Margo and Doug Van Matre
Greg and Ellen Vlasak
Linda Walz
Warren Walz
Mike Wandler
Regina Wandler
Dederick Ward
Maggie Wilder
Linda Wilhoit
Steve Wilhoit
Cheryl Willis
Ken Willis
Anne Winkes
Philip Wright
Pat Young

Gene and Bette Huff
Jim and Jan Irwin
Steve and Dian Jahn
George Jay and Sue Shellenberger
Edward and Valerie Jensen
Carol Johnson
Jan Johnson
Linda Johnson
Thomas and Lane Johnson
Martha Jordan
Judith Dudley and Tom Slocum
Julia and John Hurd
H. Kay Kamphenborg
Lynn Karns
Matt and Bonnie Kerschbaum
Terry Ketcham
Jane Kiker
Kari and Daniel Knutson-Bradac
Kim Kusick
Frank Lacey and Jeroldine Hallberg
Jere LaFollette and Wende Sanderson
Jessica Lee
Rick and Tracey Levine
Konrad Liegel
Lisa Miller and Tyler Closson
David and Deborah Lycette
Mac and Linda MacGregor
Donald and Mary Magness
Scott Magorien and Susan Hayton Magorien
Jeff and Ann May
Jennifer McCoy
Philip and Anne McCracken
Terence M. McDonald
Janet McKinney
Dick and Bettie McNeely
Ralph Mendershausen
Scott Mennella and Anne Sidbury
Judy and Gordi Middleton
Pat Milliren
W.M. Mike Mohundro
Kit Muehlman
John Narver
Forrest Nelson
Robert and Catherine Nelson
Mark Nihart
Warren Northrop
Gabriel and Jeanne Olmsted
Allane Onkst
Barbara O’Steen and R. Howard Mitchell
Sally Pagh
Anne and Donald Passarelli
Frank and Catherine Pattermann
Jim and Linda Patterson
Paul Blum and Alison Zak
Mark Pearson
Mary Pease
Howard and Carol Pellett
Dena Petersen and Ann Buzaitis
Bonnie and Lew Phinney
Wilbur and Lisa Pierce
Maggie Potter
Pamela Pritzl
Hildegard and Jeffrey Radke 
Bob and Judith Rainwater
James Randles and Melinda Brown Randles

Russ and Mary Ann Rehm
Harold and Irene Richardson
Susan Richardson
Danne Riggins
Douglas Risedorf
Christy and Scott Rittenhouse
Craig,Heather & Giovanni Romano
Bob Rose
Kathi Rotunda
Sarah Welch and Jon Riedel
Terre and Rick Scappini
Jim and Levy Scheltens
Scottie Schneider
Luther and Maryam Schutz
Anne Schwartz and Mike Brondi
Michael Scott
Rosemary Seifried
Steven Siegfried
Sue and Richard Sigmen
David and Kathleen Smith
John Smith and Cheryl Harrison
Pat Sneeringer
Mardi Solomon and Gene Myers
Laura Spehar
Pat Steffani
Jack Stephens and Ellen O’Neill Stephens
Tom Strawman and Janet Nuetzmann
Alex Taylor and Jean Taylor
Margaret Taylor
Cecil Thomas
Richard and Shirley Tjersland
Richard and Carol Treston
Josephine Urbick
Nicole Vernon
Denise Von Pressentin
Lea Von Pressentin
Elise and Duff Walker
Jim and Betsy Walker
Mike and Lisa Wandler
Carol Weis
Amy Wilcox
Chester Wood
Katherine Woyski
David and Pat Young
Jeanne Youngquist 

In-Kind
Meredith Baker
Liz Bart
Elisabetta Bastai
Diane Bednarz
Jane Billinghurst
Kitty Bluhm
Jennifer Bowman
Cath Brunner
Suzanne Butler
Bob Carey and Kari Odden
Beth Chatt McGurran
Julie Chatt Erickson
Dennis Clark
Andrew Cline
Eileen Coan
Alice Collingwood
Ada Crowl

Brenda Cunningham
Carole Cunningham
Ginny Darvill
Mary Davis
Becky Deryckx
Molly Doran
George Downing
Maggie Downing
Fonda Downs
Ron Downs
John Draper
Jerry Eisner
Marilyn Eisner
Dave and Debbie Ensey
John Erbstoeszer
Karen and William Everett
Kathleen Faulkner
Ron Feld
Judy Fisher
Art Fournier
Robyn Fournier
Martha Frankel
Mary Froderberg
Brad Furlong and Eileen Butler
Gary and Denise Gaggens
Carolyn Gastellum
James and Paula Glackin
Eric Hall
Janet Hamilton
Ramona Hammerly
Merrilee Harrell
Fred Hodge
Philip and Mary Ruth Holder
Ron Holmes
Kathy Huckleberry
John Hunt
Paul Ingalls
Peter Jepson
Gary Johnson
Georgia Johnson
Robyn Johnson
Steve  and Robyn Johnson
Lynne Jordan
Pat Karlberg
Bob Keller
Lorna Klemanski
Kathy Kuba
Rusty Kuntze
Trevor Kyle
George Lawson
Hal and Hella Lee
Kendon and Sarah Light
Diane Lind
Martin Lind
Joe Lindquist
 Doug and Laurie Lundgren
Esther Luttikhuizen
Robert Lynch
Susan Lynch
Beau MacGregor
Linda MacGregor
Mac MacGregor
Scott Magorien
Susan Magorien



 16 SKAGIT UPDATE

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED Non-Profit Org.
U.S. Postage Paid

Mount Vernon, WA
Permit No. 195

PO Box 1017
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Mount Vernon, WA 98273
www.skagitlandtrust.org

360-428-7878

Skagit Land Trust conserves wildlife habitat,
agricultural and forest lands, 

scenic open space and shorelines
for the benefit of our community and as a

legacy for future generations.

Saving Land for Tomorrow
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Guemes Mountain, North Bench View


